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PRESS RELEASE  

Ventress Memorial Library Grand Reopening 
 

 

Good morning, 

It is with my great pleasure to bring this event to the public’s attention; 

The Marshfield Ventress Memorial Library is having a Grand Reopening Ribbon Cutting 

Ceremony, with public reception to follow, on Saturday, February 18, 2023 at 10:00am, 

located at 15 Library Plaza. This ceremony is a celebration of the new carpets, fresh 

painting, and all additional updates made to enhance the Library. The Library is a pillar 

of our community, providing a source of public information to our residents and 

students. On Saturday, our community will celebrate the improved facility, as well as the 

service our Library staff provide. 

 

 

February 14, 2023 



Celebrate our new carpets
with us! This event is free
and open to the public.

Ventress Memorial Library
15 Library Plaza
Marshfield, MA
02050

RIBBON CUTTING AT 10:00 AM
WITH RECEPTION TO FOLLOW
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